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From: Sandra Orcholski

To: Owczarski, Jim

Cc: Elmer, Linda

Subject: Certificate of Appropriateness for 1348 E. Brady Street
Date: Sunday, February 28, 2016 2:23:34 PM

Hello,

I am the owner of the properties located at 1338-1340 and 1344 E. Brady Street and was not able to
access the proposed changes to the exterior of 1348 E. Brady Street. Obviously the new structure will
be close to my 1344 building and my only concern is damage to the foundation of my 1344 building
from excavation for the new building. My concern may not be within your purview for this project but |
did want the city to be aware of my concern. Unfortunately, | will be out of town from 2/29 through
3/15/16 and cannot attend the meeting on March 14th. However, | am fine with the decision of the
Historic Preservation Commission and hope that my concern is given attention.

Sincerely,

Sandra A. Orcholski
Orch Properties LLC
1338-1344 East Brady Street
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